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COASTAL SURGICAL

VASCULAR & VEIN SPECIALISTS

Edward C. Morrison, M.D. Thomas C. Appleby, M.D. P Kevin Beach, M.D.
General & Vascular Surgery General & Vascular Surgery General & Vascular Surgery
Board Certified Board Certified Board Certified
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May 2, 2008
MAY 4 @ 2008
Department of Healt & Human Sori
0. Marion Burton, M.D. OFFICE OF THE U_mmow“mw
Medical Director
P O Box 8206

Columbia, S.C. 29202-8206

Re: David Rhames
ID# 7714735901 (Medical Homes Plan)

Dr. Dr. Burton:

This letter is in follow up to our previous letter requesting approval for endovenous
ablation. Mr. Rhames has been recommended for ablation of the below-knee segment of
the left leg. This surgery is recommended over the ligation or stripping surgery as it is
less invasive and can be performed in our office. The ligation or stripping would need to
be performed in the hospital setting which is more costly and recovery is more lengthy
than the ablation surgery.

Sincerely,

Euord & Mowmson A2

Edward C. Morrison, M.D.

Moncks Corner 1327 Ashley River Rd., Bldg. B Walterboro

2061 Highway 52 Charleston, SC 29407 416 B Robertson Blvd.,
Telephone (843) 577-4551

Mz. Pleasant Fax (843) 577-8868

570 Longpoint Rd., Suite 130
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State of South Carolin
Bepartment of Health and Himum Serfices

Mark Sanford Emma Forkner
Govemnor Director

June 4, 2008

Edward C. Morrison, MD
Coastal Surgical

Vascular & Vein Specialists
1327 Ashley River Road, Bldg. B
Charleston, SC 29407

Re: David Rhames
ID# 7714735901

Dear Dr. Morrison:

Thank you for corresponding regarding this patient. South Carolina Medicaid Fee for
Service Program can support this procedure. Since it is generally a non-covered code,
please communicate with Mr. William Feagin at the South Carolina Department of
Health and Human Services, 803-898-2660. Please make certain, however, prior to
undertaking this surgery that your office make certain that David Rhames is not
covered by a Medicaid managed care plan in South Carolina. Those authorizations
have to go through their approval process with their clinical staff and Medical Director.
We cannot approve procedures for any of the Medicaid managed care plans.

If you need to speak with me further please call 803-255-3400 or 803-898-2500.
Thank you for your advocacy regarding this patient and for caring for South Carolina
Medicaid beneficiaries.

Sincerely,
N, ~
TN v

0. Marion Burton, MD
Medical Director

OMB/k

Medical Director
P.O. Box 8208 ¢ Columbia, South Carolina 29202-8206
{803) 898-2500 » Fax (803) 255-8235



